
January 2008 — The Board of Directors of Penfield Business Association recently an-
nounced that Peter J. Weishaar was elected Vice-President at its 2008 organizational 
meeting. A resident of Penfield, Mr. Weishaar has been an active member in the Penfield 
Business Association. He was first elected to the board of directors in the fall of 2006, 
and served as Acting Secretary during 2007. 
 
The Penfield Business Association is the first and longest running business association in 
the Town of Penfield. The PBA was established by a group of local, civic-minded mer-
chants who believed the Penfield community would benefit from an organization dedi-
cated to promoting local business development through the exchange of expertise and 
ideas. The organization is dedicated to helping local businesses prosper through market-
ing support, educational enrichment, business mentoring, and networking opportunities. 
 
A partner in McConville, Considine, Cooman & Morin, P.C., Mr. Weishaar's practice is 
primarily focused on litigation. He represents businesses and individuals across a broad 
spectrum of civil litigation matters, including contract and business disputes, labor and 
employment matters, construction, banking, health care, civil rights and personal injury 
litigation.  
 
In addition to his litigation practice, Mr. Weishaar’s practice also includes ongoing repre-
sentation of several of the firm’s municipal clients as well as general representation of 
businesses and individuals in areas ranging from risk assessment and general corporate 
counseling to the negotiation and preparation of contracts and other documents. 
 
McConville, Considine, Cooman & Morin PC is a full service law firm based in Rochester, 
New York, that has been providing high quality legal services to business and individuals 
since 1979. With 11 attorneys and a full paralegal support staff, the firm is large enough 
to provide the necessary expertise in a broad range of practice areas, yet small enough to 
allow us to devote prompt, personal attention to our clients.  
 
Our clients are diverse. They include individuals, numerous manufacturing and service 
industry businesses, local governments and health care professionals and provider 
groups, facilities and associations. Although many of our clients are located throughout 
Upstate New York, we also represent clients in Downstate New York and New England. 
We also serve as local counsel to a number of out-of-state clients and their attorneys who 
have litigation pending in Western New York courts. For more information on the ser-
vices provided by our firm, please see our website: www.mccmlaw.com or call our man-
aging partner, Paul G. Barden at 585.546.2500. 
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